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From: Stephanie Christensen <steph.e.chris@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:48 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 4075
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To Whom it May Concern,  
I am writing today to voice my opposition to HB 4075. I value our wonderful farmlands west of Portland, and firmly 
believe that our current land use laws make our area, and state much more livable. I oppose any changes to our current 
land use laws that would weaken them or make it possible to bypass them in certain areas.  
Thank you,  Stephanie Christensen 


